
Freedom’s 
Feat 

As	you	know,	our	Troops	have	been	in	Iraq	and	Afghanistan;	they	did	
something	for	us,	now	it’s	our	turn	to	do	something	for	them.	

Every	year,	my	family	and	I	think	of	ways	to	give	back	for	Christmas.	Here	is	
what	we	came	up	with	and	we	need	your	help.	

We	are	asking	for	the	children	to	bring	in	handmade	ornaments	and/or	a	
pair	of	men's	brand	new	socks	with	a	personalized	message		

“THANK	YOU	FOR	OUR	FREEDOM”	written	on	them.		
(Hence	the	name,	Freedom's	Feat)	

 
Come to Eatontown’s Home Depot on December 3 @1pm to help make a tree 

for the troops!  
	

We	will	package	the	tree,	ornaments,	socks	as	gifts	and	a	signed	tree	blanket	
from	all	who	contributed	(sign	in	SJS	foyer)	and	send	abroad.	

	

THANK	YOU	FOR	YOUR	SUPPORT!	

Merry	Christmas!	Jonathan	&	Bella	Abadir	

							 	 Any	questions	please	contact	our	mom,	Sandra_abadir@yahoo.com.		

									 	 	Please	deposit	your	donations	in	the	school	foyer	tubs!		

	


